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   Aukake (August) 2021 PELEKIKENA `ELELE WAHA `OLE 

[PRESIDENT`S MESSAGE] 

Gregory Kia`Ǖina Princler 

Aloha kǕkou Ǖpau: 

Well great news for all of our hui members, we the Executive Board  met in July at the 
bowling alley (YES LINBROOK) and have started planning events for this coming year. 
Bowling will commence, and we will holding our first General Membership Meeting in 
September. We are also planning our Keiki Halloween party for October and Christmas 
party for December. As long as the numbers keep dropping and people do what they are 
supposed to do the state will begin to relax the rules about large mass gathering. Letôs all 
pray that things continue to move in the right direction. Pam Jones is also looking into 
scheduling a casino turn around for some time in the fall. 

At our General Membership Meeting in September we will be handing out nǕ makana a kǕ mǕkou lǕ`au (our club 
awards) as well as inducting the Honorary Seniors from 2020.. 

 

Now for those of our member who can make it to the general membership meeting in September each one in attendance 
will receive 1 raffle ticket for a very special drawing winner must be present to win!!! 

 

Please take time to read the Ike Pono`Oe because there will be a lot of information coming out in the next coming 
months.  

 

Please remember that just because we are seeing the light at the end of the tunnel we still are not out of the woods, so 
please STAY SAFE, STAY HEALTHY, and STAY STRONG and most of all MALAMA PONO each other!! 

 

 

Malama Pono am`e A Hui Hou 

 

Ke`Akua Ho`opomaika`i kakou 
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Kamaaina Club Executive Board 

2020-2021 

President 

Greg Princleréééééééé..ééééééé..714-537-8680 

                                                     kiaaina@juno.com 

Vice President 

Val Gilléé...ééééééééééééééé..562-822-1813 

      valerie-gill@sbcglobal.net 

Secretary 

Dee Lee éééééééééééééééééé310-639-5606 

                                                        idealescrow@att.net 

Treasurer 

Pam Jones ééééééééééééééé.éé714-425-6599 

                                                        pamnfrank@aol.com 

Historian 

Aloha Cabatuééééééééééééééé .. 808-780-3936 

                                        kameaalohacabatu@yahoo.com 

Sergeants-at-arms 

Debbie Rios éééééééééééééééé.562-743-3394 

                                                          debbierios@yahoo.com 

Frank Jones éééééééééééééééé.714-961-0918 

                                                          pamnfrank@aol.com 

Newsletter Editor/Circulation 

Phillip Macias éééééééééééé   éé.562-387-4873 

                                     kamaainanewsletter@gmail.com 

Elaine Wong ééééééééééééé  éé714-827-8597 

Bowling League  

 

Yolande Princler ééééééééééééé...714-537-8680 

Glee Club 

 

Rose Kauhaahaa éééé.ééééééééé..714-299-7949 

Hula Club 

 

Kay Firebaugh éééééééééééééé..714-662-2120 

Womenôs Golf 

 

John Hayashida éééééééééééééé.714-751-8452 

Menôs Golf 

This monthly newsletter is printed exclusively for the Kamaaina 

Club members and subscribers.  

Publisherôs Rights: Anything that appears in Ike Pono Oe may not 

be reprinted or copied, in whole or in part, without the written per-

mission of the Kamaaina Club Of Orange County. 

P.O. Box 6252, Buena Park Ca. 90622 

Non-Member Subscription: Annual rate is $12.00 (includes mail-

ing). If you are interested, please contact any board member. 

Advertising Rate: Business Card Size (2x3 1/2), $72.00 per year. 

Contact any board member for further information. 

Website: Kamaainacluboforangecounty.com 

Editor Phillip Macias 

Aloha Kamaaina Members, 

The summer is almost over and thank goodness for 

that. Itôs been hot. 

Please be free to email me with any stories and/or 

information you may have that youôd like to share 

with the members. I will be happy to insert the write 

up into  our monthly newsletter. Keep me busy. 

 

Sgt-at-Arms 
Debbie Rios & Frank Jones 

Our next General Membership Meeting is  

September 26th @ Linbrook Bowl 12:30 P.M. 

Donôt forget to wear your club shirts. 

mailto:valerie-gill@sbcglobal.net
mailto:idealescrow@att.net
mailto:pamnfrank@aol.com
mailto:pamnfrank@aol.com
mailto:kamaainanewsletter@gmail.com
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Vice Presidentôs Column 

Val Gill 
Vice President  
valerie-gill@sbcglobal.net 

Aloha 
 
Annual Club Dues 2020-2021:   As I reported in the last newsletter, there will be NO penalty for paying your annual 
club fees late; however, if possible, please pay your club dues by the end of September 2021.  This would be a tremen-
dous help to me so that monies for club dues donôt come trickling in throughout the year.  Below, Iôve provided the 
guidelines for club dues depending on the category you fall into:    
 
            Amount Due    Category 
            $ 0.00              Honorary Senior 
            $ 5.00              Senior Member (62 years old) with 11-15 years continuous membership 
            $ 7.50              Senior Member (62 years old) with   6-10 years continuous membership 
            $10.00             All other members who do not fall into any of the three categories above 
 
Again, I will be at Linbrook Bowl the first 3 weeks of bowling when the Kamaaina Bowling League starts up in Septem-
ber for those who would like to pay their club dues.  Also, once the Glee Club starts up practice at Linbrook Bowl, I plan 
to be at the first couple of practice sessions to collect dues.  
 
Kamaaina Roster Updates:  Please send me any changes to your address, phone number, and email address.  I will be 
distributing copies of our club updated roster to the board members in November and I would like the information on the 
roster to be as current as possible.  Mahalo!  
 
Newsletter:  Now that we are entering a new fiscal year, I highly encourage KCOC members to have their monthly 
newsletter delivered via email.  The biggest advantage in having newsletters emailed is that it helps to reduce the clubôs 
yearly operational funding by reducing the monthly cost for printing and mailing newsletters (via USPS) each month.   
Additionally, club members would be doing their part in contributing to the ñlean and greenò world campaign to help 
manage and reduce environmental waste.  

Hawaii Statehood Day (Admission Day) August 20, 2021: 

On August 21, 1959, President Eisenhower signed the proclamation making Ha-

waii the 50th state which celebrates this special day on the  

3rd Friday in August every year. 

 

about:blank
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KCOC Golf 
Kay Firebaugh & Doris Sugihara 

KCOC Bowling 

Aloha Everybody, 

Itôs time to break out those bowling shoes, make sure the bowling ball fits comfortably by visiting the pro shop, and 
then throw a few practice games and before you know it, league season will be upon us. 

  

With that in mind, the KCOC bowling league has scheduled a mini bowling banquet (nothing fancy) and open bowling 
for Saturday, August 14th. 

1:00-2:30 in the Copa Room, we will be drawing the 50/50 raffle tickets (winners DO NOT have to be present) and a 
California Aloha Package (winner HAS to be present). Pizza will be provided. 

  

2:30-4:00 Open bowling will be available at a cost of $10.00 per person.    

  

 Please RSVP by the end of July so I can get a head count on ordering the pizzas and reserving the lanes..  

  

  

Mahalo and hope to hear from you soon.    

  

 From your Bowling Prez. 

Here are the results of the ladies golf tournament July 17th at Los Amigos golf Course. 

     Low net     -    1st place -   Kay Firebaugh and Amy Higa (There was a tie for first) 

     Game of the day played was choose your best nine holes minus half your handicap. 

          1st    -   Kay Firebaugh and Amy Higa ( These two ladies tied again for 1st place) 

          2nd   -   Charlotte Gleim 

     There were two closest to the pin winners. 

          Hole # 7   -   Amy Higa 

          Hole # 12 -   Jane Nishimoto 

Our next golf tournament will be Aug. 21 at Los Amigos, hope to see you all there. 
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KCOC Glee Club 
Yolande Princler & Aolani Kaeka Preuess 

Hauô oli la Hanau (Happy Birthday) 

Aukake (August) 

Dwight Ku 2nd 

Frank Jones 5th 

Kim Burke 6th 

Richande Cameron 9th 

Derek Ngayan 1st 

Helen Tangcay 11th 

Sharon Ferretti 15th 

Barbara Briley Beard 16th 

Kalani Akui 17th 

Tony Marasco 18th 

Thelma Kasai 22nd  

John Quereto 23rd 

Curtis Brandon 24th 

Betty Katzmann 24th 

Jayne Nishimoto 25th 

Kay Stubbs 25th 

Aloha Cabatu 26th 

Richard Takeuchi 28th 

Mary Tavares 29th 

Louise Viloria 31st 

Aloha and Welcome August! Hope each of you are doing well. Staying cool and safe during this warm season. As we 
Celebrated the 4th of July and other Special Occasions. A reflection of time and people from the past and time and peo-
ple we lost and just hope on the horizon for all to see.  

We continue to zoom and talk story and check in with one another. We are preparing for our 1st in Person Glee Club 
Meeting/Practice in September at Linbrook Bowl. We are all very excited. If anyone is interested in Attending Glee Club 
to join or you know someone who might be interested. Look for the Glee Club September Article with all the infor-
mation or you can email me at Roxannekauhaahaalinstrom@gmail.com and I can send information to you directly. 

 

As we continue during this pandemic to move forward in a safe way and keep everyone safe. Please be well and safe.  

Mahalo Nui Loa. We Love you guys. 

 

Roxanne Kauhaahaa Linstrom  

Save These Dates 

KCOC Bowling League Mini Bowling Banquet Aug. 14th 1-3 @ Copa Room & 2:30-4:00 Open Bowling 

KCOC Bowling Season Begins on September 10th @ 7:00 P.M. 

Celebration Of Life September 24th 10:00 A.M.  (Grace Deporter Son Keokiôs) More details soon. 

mailto:Roxannekauhaahaalinstrom@gmail.com


Page 6                                                                                  óIke Pono óOe                                                        Aukake (August) 2021 

 

 Historian 
Aloha Cabatu 

Aloha everyone,   

Our deepest condolences go out to the ohana of Reri Nonosina Reid- Pumphery. Even 
though Reri is not a member of the Kama`aina Club, Reri is a former Miss Kamaaina from 
1973 to 1974 and is the daughter of the late Estella Nonosina Reid. 
 
Our deepest condolences to Mo Akiona and Ohana on the passing of her sweetheart Owen 
Akiona. All of us were in disbelief when we heard of his passing. Life is shorter than we 
think.  Love one another and take care of each other. 
 
Our thoughts and prayers to all our members and their families  
 

мΦ ²Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ōǊƻǿƴΣ ƘŀƛǊȅΣ ŀƴŘ ǿŜŀǊǎ ǎǳƴƎƭŀǎǎŜǎΚ 

! ŎƻŎƻƴǳǘ ƻƴ ǾŀŎŀǝƻƴΦ  

нΦ ²Ƙŀǘ ƪƛƴŘ ƻŦ ǘǊŜŜ Ŭǘǎ ƛƴ ȅƻǳǊ ƘŀƴŘΚ 

! ǇŀƭƳ ǘǊŜŜΗ 

оΦ ²Ƙŀǘ ŘƛŘ ǘƘŜ ƭƛǧƭŜ ŎƻǊƴ ǎŀȅ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ ƳŀƳŀ ŎƻǊƴΚ 

²ƘŜǊŜ ƛǎ ǇƻǇ ŎƻǊƴΚ 

пΦ Iƻǿ Řƻ ǿŜ ƪƴƻǿ ǘƘŀǘ ǘƘŜ ƻŎŜŀƴ ƛǎ ŦǊƛŜƴŘƭȅΚ 

Lǘ ǿŀǾŜǎΗ 

рΦ ²Ƙŀǘ Řƻ ȅƻǳ Řƻ ƛŦ ȅƻǳ ƎŜǘ ǊŜƧŜŎǘŜŘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƴǎŎǊŜŜƴ ŎƻƳǇŀƴȅΚ 

wŜŀǇǇƭȅ 

Summer Jokes 

сΦ Iƻǿ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ǇǊŜǾŜƴǘ ŀ ǎǳƳƳŜǊ ŎƻƭŘΚ 

/ŀǘŎƘ ƛǘ ƛƴ ǿƛƴǘŜǊΦ 

тΦ ²Ƙŀǘ Řƻ ǎƴƻǿƳŜƴ Řƻ ƛƴ ǎǳƳƳŜǊΚ 

/Ƙƛƭƭƻǳǘ 

уΦ ²ƘŜǊŜ Řƻ ƎƻƭŘŬǎƘ Ǝƻ ƻƴ ǾŀŎŀǝƻƴΚ 

!ǊƻǳƴŘ ǘƘŜ ƎƭƻōŜ 
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